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From: t3ddy.spaghetti@gmail.com
To: Charlie Mopps; Kalee Shaberts
Cc: June & Artie Groary
Subject: Marbury Lane flooding
Date: Monday, August 19, 2024 1:14:52 PM

Hello,
I was told that we should forward flooding photos to you.
Granted this is not a flooding photo, but it is what I see today at high tide. This happens anytime 
the tide is over 3.5'.

I'd like to finish my front yard, but I am fearful of what will happen to anything ﻿due to this 
constant flooding. Is there anything the town can do to raise up the box to contain the water? Can 
the water somehow be kept out of the street?

I live at 735 Marbury Lane. I've asked the town about flooding, the Wastop valve, seepage......and 
nothing is done to assist with my dilemma. It doesn't have to be much.....please.

Carole Schaller
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